
Thursday, April 26, 2022 
To: Vicki Hewitt 

Dear Vicki, 

Thank you for sending me the University Senate’s report and resolution on Charge S-2012-1: Procedures 
for Handling Student Complaints Against Rutgers Personnel Regarding Instruction. 

I concur with the recommendation that our schools publicize the policy on filing a student complaint 
regarding instruction via a centralized Rutgers online location, and I will ask Executive Vice President for 
Academic Affairs Prabhas Moghe to have his staff in Academic Affairs work with the appropriate offices 
to put these recommendations into effect. 

My thanks to the Academic Standards, Regulations and Admissions Committee for bringing these 
recommendations forward. 

Sincerely, 

Jonathan Holloway 
President & University Professor 


